
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CJM Newsletter Issue No. 2 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students 

 

As we step into the month of July, we pray for the Almighty's 

blessings upon us and all our school endeavors. May this 

month be filled with grace and success for everyone. 

 

Subroto Cup Tournament 

 
Our students are diligently preparing for the Subroto Cup tournament, with both our boys' and girls' teams 

participating. We wish them God’s blessings as they represent our school. Rigorous practice sessions are being held 

during the zero period of the day. We request the parents of our school team members to support and cooperate with 

the school. This year, we dream big, and our players are equally enthused to bring home the trophy. Let's send them 

positive vibes and cheer them on! 

The matches will commence on 4th July 2024. Sr. Jones and the football coaches will provide updates through the 

group. We request parents to accompany the students and be their cheerleaders. Your presence will boost their 

confidence and provide moral support. 

 
Upcoming First Unit Test 

 The first unit test is scheduled from 22nd to 26th July 2024. The timetable will be shared with the students on 5th July 

2024. Teachers will complete the syllabus by 12th July 2024, with class tests and revisions starting from 15th to 19th 

July 2024. 

Once the teachers have completed the syllabus, it is the duty of the students to revise and prepare well for the exams. 

I have also instructed the teachers to begin with the First Term syllabus if they finish with the current portions and 

revisions early. In high school, the syllabus is vast, and students have extensive lessons to cover. Additionally, Vasai 

often has unexpected holidays, so timely completion is crucial. 

 
Annual General Body Meeting 

(AGBM) 

 
We will hold our Annual General Body Meeting on 

13th July 2024. During this meeting, we will elect our 

new PTA members and extend our heartfelt thanks to 

the outgoing members for their dedicated service. 

Your wholehearted attendance is requested for this 

important meeting. Please save the date. The meeting 

will start sharply at 8:00 am. Kindly be on time. 

 

We are thrilled to share that the new school year has started on 

a positive note. Our school has seen a wonderful response with 

new admissions, increasing our student strength from 705 to 

728. We extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who 

recommended our school. This is indeed a great blessing and 

achievement for us. 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Ms. Jacqueline Gonsalves, mother of Jess (Grade V) and Jane (Grade II) Gonsalves, 

for her generous donation of Rs. 10,000. Your kindness and support towards our school are truly commendable and 

deeply appreciated. This contribution will significantly aid in enhancing the educational experience for our students. 

We also wish to express our sincere thanks to Mr. Santosh Chavan, father of Vismay & Maharsh, for his generous 

donation of Rs. 10,000. Your generosity and commitment to our school’s growth and development mean a great deal 

to us. 

Both donations will be instrumental in providing better facilities and opportunities for our students. Your support and 

contributions inspire us to continue striving for excellence. May God bless you abundantly and watch over your 

families. 

 

This month, the Pre-Primary section was recognized with the prestigious award of the month. Ms. Lyra D'Souza and 
her Senior KG class were awarded first prize for having the best-decorated classroom in the school. The Junior KG 
and Nursery classes were close contenders, earning the runners-up positions. Congratulations to all for their 
outstanding creativity and dedication! 

Blessings 
Sr. Flavia rjm 

Blessings for the New Month 

 

 School Year Beginnings 

Month 

 

 

Pre-Primary Section Shines 

 

 

Pre-Primary Father’s Day Celebration 

 

 

Yoga Day Celebration 

 

 

Special Thanks 

 


